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Title:

Date:

Nomination of the Postmark Hotel for the Lieutenant Governor's Ontario 
Heritage Award for Excellence in Conservation

 
August 20, 2024

Moved by:
Seconded by:

Pamela Vega 
Dan MacPherson

1.

2.

Carried

An alternate motion was presented and is noted below in bold.

That Heritage Newmarket recommend the Postmark Hotel, located at 180 Main Street South, 
be nominated for the Lieutenant Governor's Ontario Heritage Award for Excellence in 
Conservation; and, 

That Members of the Heritage Newmarket Advisory Committee will compile and submit 
the application.


